YELLOWWOODS



Dear Parents

A warm welcome back - long may it last. I trust that you had a wonderful, safe and happy holiday with your children.

Our teachers and staff are excited and enthusiastic about the start of our second term. We welcome Liezl Nel to the team. Liezl will be teaching our Grade 000 and Grade 00 classes, and we wish her every success here at Yellowwoods.

We also welcome her daughter Emily into Grade 2.

A reminder that children are to wear winter uniform. Navy tracksuit and navy golf shirts. Children are not to wear long white vests under their short navy golf shirt as this looks untidy. Children may bring their navy shorts to school in order to change during the day should the weather be warm. Please make sure that uniform is clearly labeled with your child's name.

Sports equipment. Please note that children will need a hockey stick, shin pads and a gum guard. Gum guards are also compulsory for rugby practices. Boys will need white rugby shorts for matches and children need long white socks for hockey matches. Please refer to your term calendar regarding fixtures.

We are very grateful to Carla du Preez, Natalie Mildenhall and Gary Grapentin who run our Ballet, Horse Riding and Karate clubs respectively. They did a remarkable job in the first term - thank you!

If your child did not participate in any of these extra murals, and would like to, please contact Tanya Schenk at reception.



Yellowwoods teachers and staff kicked off the term with a game of Human Foosball. Aunty Eve's yellow team took on Nqobile's green team. The game ended in a 0 - 0 draw thanks to Jeff and Headman's goalie skills. Much fun was had by all - well done team!

Ballet will start this Wednesday, Karate and Horse Riding next week. Ballet slips, Horse Riding and Karate forms are to please be returned to school asap. Lunch slips will also be sent home today and need to be in by Thursday 30th April.

Enjoy the short week. Nicole

Please share our Yellowwoods Facebook posts with all your friends.

Click on the link

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Yellowwoods-School/267842390027986?ref=hl

IMPORTANT DATES

- Wednesday 29th April Ballet and sport starts.
- Thursday 30th April lunch slips due back.
- Friday 1st May Public Holiday.
- Monday 4th May Horse Riding starts.
- Wednesday 6th May Karate starts.
- Wednesday 6th May Friday 8th May Snr Primary outing to Stutterheim.
- Friday 8th May Bakerman Pizza and Sterri Stumpie, bring R20.00.

Parents are reminded that school closes at 14H00 and that there is no lunch available for the day scholars this first week. Please pack extra lunch for your children.



Yellowwoods winter track suits will be in stock at the school shop as from tomorrow the 29th April. The public holidays have caused a delay in delivery.

